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Lennberg - DNR, Patrick <patrick.lennberg@state.co.us> Tue, Jan 26, 2021 at 3:19 PM
To: cc610@aol.com

Good Afternoon Ms. Carrigan,

The Division of Reclamation, Mining, and Safety (Division) received your noise complaint today regarding the Todd Creek
Village Metropolitan District's Signal Reservoir No. 1 Expansion (M2017-013) located on E 168th Ave between Quebec
St. and Yosemite St. 

The Division does not have jurisdiction over noise matters. However, a copy of your complaint was forwarded to Adams
County because they have jurisdiction on noise complaints. 

Additionally, the Division will be conducting an inspection at the site to verify the operation is operating in accordance with
the approved permit and the Act and Rules.

Please let me know if you have any questions. 

Thank you,
Patrick

--  
Patrick Lennberg
Environmental Protection Specialist

P 303.866.3567 x8114 | F 303.832.8106
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO 80203
Patrick.Lennberg@state.co.us | DRMS Home Page 

Cathy Carrigan <cc610@aol.com> Wed, Jan 27, 2021 at 1:53 PM
To: "Lennberg - DNR, Patrick" <patrick.lennberg@state.co.us>

Thank Mr. Lennberg for your timely response. I was contacted yesterday by Don with the Todd Creek Metropolitan District
and he indicated he will be addressing my concerns. Thanks again.                                                             
Cathy 

Sent from my iPhone

On Jan 26, 2021, at 3:19 PM, Lennberg - DNR, Patrick <patrick.lennberg@state.co.us> wrote: 

[Quoted text hidden]
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